
 
 
 

September 17, 2018 
 
Award Recommendation Notification Regarding 

 RFQ 2019-RB-02 Deferred Maintenance Projects  
 
The Evaluation Committee is recommending firms listed below for award of Deferred 
Maintenance Projects as fallows.  
 

 
 1.Thornton Construction Company, Inc. – Miami, Fl 
Kendall Campus - $19,978,500 
 
2. T&G Corporation dba T&G Constructors – Doral, Fl. 
Wolfson Campus - $7,160.00   
 
3. OHL/Arellano Construction Co.  – Miami, Fl. 
North Campus - $ 6,215,000 
 
4. LEGO Construction, Co. Miami, Fl.  
Homestead Campus - $4,920,000 
  
 
Firms Prequalified in the event the administration is unsuccessful to negotiate a contract 
with any of the firms listed above: 
 
5. State Contracting & Engineering Corp. – Sunrise, Fl.  
6. Betancourt Construction and Assoc., LLC – Miami, Fl.     

 

Please direct questions regarding this notification to; Ramon 

S. Bristol, MA, CPPO, FCCM 
Assistant Director of Purchasing 
305-237-0011 Voice 
rbristol@mdc.edu 

 

DATE & TIME OF POSTING: 09/17/2018      12:00PM 

DATE & TIME POSTING REMOVED: 09/20/2018 12:00PM   

“Failure to file a protest within the time prescribed in section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, or failure to 
post the bond or other security required by law within the time allowed for filing a bond shall constitute 
a waiver of proceedings under chapter 120, Florida Statutes.” 


